
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

May 26, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential 
Residential living    0 cases  
Residential Pending Cases    1 case 
Residential Covid related Deaths  1 case  
Residential cases recovered   2 cases 
Skilled Nursing 
Skilled Nursing        5 cases  
Skilled Pending cases    1 Case  
Skilled cases recovered   3 cases  
Skilled Covid related deaths    6 deaths 
Personal Care 
Personal Care    0 cases 
Personal Care Pending cases    0 cases 
Personal Care Covid related deaths   0 cases 
Employees 
DV Employees    3 cases – self-isolated at home     
DAH Employees     0 cases – self-isolated at home  
Employee Pending cases   0 case 
COVID cases recovered–employee   14 cases 
 
Over the weekend we had 2 people tested for COVID-19 – one in residential and one in 
the care center.  They are quarantined to their Apartment/Room until test results are back. 
 
Don’t forget that today there is a presentation on 1970 at 4pm - the Connie and Kathy 
show – to answer your questions! 
 

 


